JAMES STOCK
7th District Commander

We had a well attended Mid-Winter Conference at New London, with all Officers present and 7
Squads represented. Membership is coming along well as we are just ahead of last years pace.
Hopefully, this will continue. | have contacted a few that | thought might need a nudge and they
have responded. Thanks to all the Squad Commanders for doing such a great jab!

7th Dist. Commander, Jim Stock



